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Hutchison Catering are delighted to be working 
in partnership with Preston Grange Primary 
School and our new service starts on Monday 
15th April. 

So let us tell you a little about us...

• We love food and want to bring you the best 
in local ingredients. Food is our passion, 
all our senior managers are craft skilled to 
support our kitchen teams. 

• We value the food journey, Farm to Fork is 
key to what we do, reducing food miles is 
very important to us. That’s why we already 
have great local suppliers.

• Our menus are refreshed seasonally 
• Our Food Explorers concept will keep the 

children entertained and educated through 
out key points in the year. 

• Lunches will be £2.60 per day
• You can find more information about us at...
 
    www.hutchisoncatering.co.uk

So, what’s for lunch?

Carefully selected nutritionally 
balanced main courses 

served with colourful selections of 
fresh vegetables, 

potatoes, pasta or rice.
Followed by a delicious homemade 

dessert,
 a choice of fresh fruit or creamy 

yoghurt 

 

If your child has an allergy please 
contact the schools office for a new 

special diet form. Our nutritionist will 
prepare a specific menu to ensure their 

lunch is safe and delicious.   

                @_HutchisonCater 

5 Key Facts about our menus...

1. 85% of our food is made on site
2. We can trace our meat back to the 
farm it was reared on
3. All our fish is from the blue MSC 
label supporting our seas
4. All our chicken is RSPCA certified
5. All our eggs are free range 


